
From: Butler, Matthew
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1605
Date: Monday, July 11, 2022 8:10:16 AM

 
 

From: MaryAnn Reichmanis  
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 12:00 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: NO TO BIRCH SOLAR
 
Mr. Butler,
 
Please know we are opposed to the Birch Solar project slated for Allen County, in Lima, Ohio.   It will
directly affect the value of property and damage good farm land.
 
Thank you,
Vern and MaryAnn Reichmanis
2506 Hall Dr.
Lima, OHio 45806

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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